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January 6, 2025

Mr. Jeff Wells, Area Manager
1200 Concord Avenue, Suite 465
Concord, CA  94520

Subject: Upper Llagas Creek Flood Protection Project Phase 2A
Contract No. C0665, Project No. 26174052
Project Completion Letter – Milestones 1 and 2

Dear Mr. Wells:

In accordance with Article 11.01.05 Project Completion, this serves as the Project Completion 
Letter for this subject Contract (Milestones 1 and 2).

A Final Site Inspection for the work was performed on October 7, 2024. Completion of all Deficiency 
List items has been attested to by Valley Water and Mott MacDonald staff.  Valley Water received the
Project as-builts from Flatiron, West, Inc. on December 13, 2024. 

Valley Water is in receipt of the Project Completion Certification from Flatiron West, Inc., dated 
December 5, 2024.

Therefore, in accordance with Article 11.01.06 Acceptance of Work, I will recommend that the 
Valley Water Board of Directors formally accept this subject contract (Milestones 1 and 2).

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns regarding this letter. Please contact me by 
phone at (408) 630-2896 or by email at byerrapotu@valleywater.org.

Sincerely,

Bhavani Yerrapotu, P.E.
Deputy Operating Officer
Watersheds Design and Construction
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